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          President  

        Mike Nella 
         Secretary 

   Brian McCallum 
        Treasurer         

      Bob Cooper 

 
    Attendance this week 

Total Members            25 

Exempt                       

Apologies            8 

Make-up                        3        

Attended            11 

Honorary Member                               

Guests                                                       

Visitors                                                                    

Partners                       4                                    

              56 %          

 

     Facts & Figures 

Raffle   
    

 

     Heads & Tails   
  

 

         Birthdays:   

      Deryl W    4
th

  

 

       Anniversary:     

    

   Club Anniversary:  
 PDG John Iriks   

 PP Rodger Hamilton 

 PP Matt White 

 PP Genevieve Carr 

 
If you had any we hope            

you had a good day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
         

Meets Monday 

 6 for 6.30pm 

        At  Rotary Hall 

Brownell Crescent, Medina  

 

Visitors always welcome 

      President Mike 

            The Rotary Club of Kwinana     
                               District 9465      Western Australia        
                                       Chartered: 22 April 1971                     

 

                   Coming Events    November  2014                  

                                         Foundation Month  

 
Dec 2014 
 
Mon 8th             Club Meeting       Club Elections  
 
Sun 14th           Wellard Village Markets     
  
Mon 15th          Club Meeting       Christmas Meeting   
 
Mon 22nd         Club Meeting        Bernie Iriks           
                              
Thurs 25

th
       Christmas Lolly Run  

 

 

 

 

Attendance Officer:   Greg Williams      9419 5834 

Apologies by Saturday pm please 

 

Good meeting tonight, 11 members and 4 partners travelled to Melville Glades 

Golf Club to join RC of Willetton who were hosting the group finals of the 4 

Way Test Speech Contest, four other clubs were represented, Cockburn, 

Fremantle, Rossmoyne and Kwinana. 

Our representative Paul Jardine-Clarke was unsuccessful with the winner being 

Luke Barber from All Saints College. All contestants equipped themselves very 

well and choosing a winner must have been a very difficult task. The competition 

will culminate at District 9465 Conference in Albany next March 2015. 

 

The President’s Car Rally for 2014 was held last Sunday, run this year by our 

local Rotaractors, they did a great job, it all seemed a bit daunting at first but 

with the help of Tristan and Laura we sailed (drove) through the course. We 

didn’t win but had a great time. Enjoyed a President Mike Nella cooked sausage 

for lunch.                                                                                                    

Rockingham Club via Ray Bath and his team won on the day, congratulations to 

all, well done Rotaract. 

 
Christmas is approaching fast, our Christmas meeting is less than 2 weeks away.          
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            President   Mike Nella    
                                                            

                                                  President’s Pen   

  
Club Meeting 1

st
 December 2014                                

 

President Mike together with 10 other members travelled to Rotary Club of Willetton who 

hosted the group finals of the 4 Way Test Speaking Contest.  

 

President Mike cooked a ‘sausage sizzle’ lunch for the Car Rally participants last Sunday. 

Turned out to be a very successful day put together by the Rockingham/Kwinana Rotaract 

Club, obviously took loads of time and patients to put together, well done to all concerned.  

 

 

 

Our student Paul Jardine-Clarke did us proud at Monday’s group heats with his                                 
presentation on how computer technology is changing our society.  Full credit                                
must go to this young man for giving this presentation on Monday evening                                   
despite having a science exam at school scheduled for the next morning. 
  
Paul’s parents were very pleasant and interesting company.  His father, Roger, is of British 
origin.  During his childhood he spent time living in Trinidad due to his father being in the 
army.  Later Roger spent time serving in the Royal Navy before coming to Australia.  Mother, 
Mary, is of Croatian background.  After Paul was born the family went to live in the UK for a 
number of years (hence Paul’s British accent!) then returned to Australia.  At present Roger and 
Mary run a business in Perth known as Clarke Corporate Communications and Consulting.   
  
Roger and Mary Jardine-Clarke were both most appreciative of their son having the opportunity 
to participate in the Four-Way Test Speaking Competition program, and generally appeared 
most impressed with what Rotary has to offer. 
 
 
                                          PP Genevieve Carr  

              Manager/Vocational Service 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

                     

  

 

 

  
 
  

  
 

 

 

 

  

Destiny is not a matter of chance, it’s a matter of choice 
 

 
 

 

In seeking happiness for others, you find it yourself.    

 

Success doesn’t come to you, you go to it. 

 
   

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

      

             Secretary:   PP Brian McCallum   

 

 

          Inward Correspondence. 

 

  

 Bendigo Bank. Changes to Term Deposit A/C 151798527. 

 Bendigo Bank. Changes to Term Deposit A/C 151799277.  

 Bendigo Bank. Returned Pay Anyone Transfer. 

 City of Kwinana. Sponsorship of Community Awards & Presentation. 

 Inner Wheel Club of Rockingham/Kwinana. Request to use Rotary Hall. 14
th

     

February 2015. 

 Handicamp 2015. Tax Invoice. 

 Rotary Adventure in Citizenship.  

 Kwinana Christian School. 

 City Of Kwinana. Lease for Rotary Club House. (Common Seal required) 

 

 

 

Outward Correspondence. 

 

 Invitation to RC of K Christmas Dinner.    AG Barry Berger. 

 
                                                 

Would members please note that any correspondence received or posted by yourself,         
please ensure a copy is forwarded to your Secretary. 

 

 

      Treasurer:   PDG Bob Cooper   

                   

              Bills paid, money in the bank   

 

  

                  Q: How do you hide money from a hippie?                A: Put it under the soap.  

 

            Q: Why can't you borrow money from a Leprechan?       A: They're always a little short.  

 

                 Q: Why did the man put his money in the freezer? A: He wanted cold hard cash!  

 

                    Whoever said money can't buy happiness, simply didn't know where to shop.  

 

                                     Borrow money from pessimists,  they don’t expect it back. 

 

               Living on earth may be expensive,   but it includes an annual free trip around the sun. 

 

 

 

  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

           

      1
st
 December 2014 

 
 Re Club service  

 

 8
th

 December Club Elections (if required) 

 15
th

 December Christmas Meeting,   as usual  members asked to provide a $15 present. 

 19
th

 December Board Meeting 

 22
nd

 December Financial Solutions (Bernie Iriks) 

 

1. 15
th

 December Christmas Meeting the venue has been confirmed at the Darius Centre Ken 

Jackman Room, Buffet Style meal, ladies are preparing the room, members please purchase a 

$15 gift for your partner gift to be wrapped but unnamed, MC has been confirmed for the night, 

Father Xmas still to confirm 

2. In the process of arranging a Guest Speaker of the Muslin Faith to advise us of their beliefs and 

customs 

3. Errol McDonald is putting more BBQ meetings @ the Club BBQ area into the calendar 

including the two over Xmas and New Year, don’t forget all meetings are open to partners and 

friends, smart causal dress (See club calendar for the dates) 

4. District Conference the Albany Happy days Caravan Park; have offered us the run of the park 

including cabins, a flyer is doing the rounds by E-Mail and 21 people have already booked their 

accommodation. (what a great effort from the Club) 

5. Club Change over is set for Saturday 11
th

 July 2015. Michael and his team have done a great 

JOB. ( The Bar has been set high)   

Re: International  

 

The international Committee has carried out the following 

 Report of the Timor-Leste August/Sept 2014 project has been sent off to Foundation, and  

is awaiting final Authorisations  

 24
th

 November Meeting with Graham Hunter, Brian Eddy, and Roger Cook on surplus 

school computers that are available for schools within Timor-Leste, we decided to gain 

other clubs support and, trial a pilot program of 750 computers, the team will need 

volunteers to clean the computers and reinstall the original software programs. Computer 

pilot program will likely cost about AUD$69,629.00, spread over a 3 to 6 month 

 27
th

 November was the guest Speaker at the Margret River Lions Club.  

 9
th

 December I will also be guest Speaker at Ballajura -Malaga Rotary Club 

 I have also been asked to be Guest speaker at Mill Point in the early New Year. 

 Invitations have been sent to all the other clubs that have supported Timor-Leste programs 

and advising them that I’ am prepared to visit and update the clubs on the projects progress. 

 Budgets the next lot of Water & Sanitations projects within Timor-Leste are now complete 

AUD$62,886.00 
 

       Max Bird 
       PE 2014/15 
        

  
 

 

  

 

       President Elect 2014/15                   Max Bird   

  

Rotary Club of Kwinana; Club Service Director   

Kwinana Rotary Club International Manager 

Project Manager for RAWCS 21-2011-12 project 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Projects Director 

      PP Ian Critchley 

   PP Bob Thompson 

     Foundation Dir. 

PP Genevieve Carr 

     Vocational    
  

   PDG John Iriks 

     Community   

   

 

         

 

    

  

 

  

  

Project Director’s Report.  
 

Couple of potential members being followed up.    

 

The next Wellard Village Markets will be next  held on       

Sunday 14
th

 December, great opportunity to play some Christmas 

music.   

 

City Square Markets are progressing nicely, traffic management 

plan complete and signed off by COK. Working with local traders 

and planning sites.                                                                            

The first Market Day was to be Saturday 20
th

 December              

(not looking achievable at this stage)    

 

Final, Four-Way Test Speech Contest was at RC of Willetton on 

Monday 1
st
 December, 11 members along with 4 partners attended 

a very successful evening.    

 

Medical information fridge magnets are now being distributed by 

local pharmacies around town.   
 

Plans to have at least 5 restaurant meetings during 2014/15      

Next one scheduled for February 9
th

 2015   John Iriks officiating.  

  

Members will again present awards at the graduation ceremonies 

at Kwinana’s Primary Schools.      

        

Andy Valk Trust:   

Four interviews have been conducted and recommendations have 

been passed on to the relevant committee, pleased to announce we 

will be supporting all four applicants.  

 

Christmas Lolly Run, lollies ordered, expect delivery soon. 

Meeting next week to coordinate bagging etc.    

  

Club elections will be held on Monday 8
th

 December 2014.   

Potentially all positions filled, if any further nominations are 

received an election will be required. 

 

 

Visit your club webpage.  
http://www.clubrunner.ca/Portal/Home.aspx?accountid=8106    

or type Kwinana Rotary Club into ‘Google’   
  

  
 

 

  

 

    PE  Max Bird 

     International    

   Lorraine Lucas 

         Youth      

  

      PP John Brennan  

           Membership 

PP Chris Oughton 

Public Relations Dir.  

  

http://www.clubrunner.ca/Portal/Home.aspx?accountid=8106


 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

                       9465  4 Way Test Speaking Competition 

                       Group 4 Final hosted by Rotary Club of Willetton 

    Monday 1
st
 December 2014                        Host:    President Jan Lowe 

 

 

  

 

      

        

 

 

  

  

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Luke was judged to be the winner 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

Our meeting Monday 1
st
 December 2014 held at 

Rotary Club of Willetton 



                              

     

                 Fine Session              Sergeant  PP John Wallhead  

 

       No fine session.  

 

  

 What did the grape say when the elephant stepped on it? Nothing. It just let out a little wine. 

What do you call a camel with no hump? Humphrey. 

Why is Cinderella no good at sports?  Because her coach is a pumpkin, and she is always running 
away from the ball! 

There are two cows in a paddock. One says to the other "Moooooooo". The other says, "Oh, I 
was going to say that!".   

Where do you find a dog with no legs? Where you left it! 

Why do tiny teddies not where mini skirts? Cause they have crummy legs. 

Why does Tarzan yell? Because it hurts when he beats his chest. 

Why did the scarecrow receive an award? Because he was outstanding in his field. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Polio this week as of  01 December 2014 

 -

derived poliovirus (cVDPV) in South Sudan, over 19,000 

children were vaccinated last week in Bentiu Poc, where the 

two cases were reported. Outbreak response plans are in 

place to hold three rounds of supplementary immunization 

activities (SIAs) in high risk areas to stop transmission of the 

virus.  

December in response to the outbreak of cVDPV. National 

Immunization Days are planned for January. The aim is to 

boost immunity across the country against all strains of 

poliovirus.  

develop a strategy for the low poliovirus transmission 

season, December 2014 to May 2015, using lessons learned 

from high risk areas. There is national consensus for the low 

season plan, including increased support from the Pakistan 

law enforcement and security services. The structure of the 

planned Emergency Operations Centre for polio eradication 

at the Federal and Provincial levels is being finalized.  

been reported in Africa in the last 4 months, despite the high 

season for polio transmission. The most recent case had 

onset of paralysis on 11 August in Somalia  

 

   

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

President’s Car Rally 2014 

Sunday 30
th

 November  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ray Bath accepts the trophy for 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

 

 

                                                                Participants gather at 9am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

           Registration and  

     briefing at Rotary Hall 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Makeup opportunities  

 

                Rockingham:   Monday         6pm for 6.30             Ocean Clipper Inn 

                Palm beach:    Wednesday    6pm for 6.30             Ocean Clipper Inn 

                Cockburn    Thursday   7.15am for 7.30         Cockburn Seniors Centre 

                Fremantle         Wednesday       6pm for 6.30               Villa Roma 12 High Street Fremantle 

                Byford & Districts     Monday             6.15pm for 6.45          Byford Tavern, South W Hwy 

                   Rotary Club of Kwinana Inc            
Contributions welcome:   eblogg@bigpond.com 

 

 3 years old: My mom is the best!  

7 years old: Mom I love you! 

10 years old: Mom what ever! 

17 years old: OMG my mom is so annoying!  

25 years old: I wanna go back home!  

35 years old: Mom you were right  

50 years old: I dont wanna lose my mom!  

70 years old: I would give everything to have my mom with me! 

 

Teacher: "Kids, what does the chicken give you?" 

Student: "Meat!" 

Teacher: "Very good! Now what does the pig give you?" 

Student: "Bacon!" 

Teacher: "Great! And what does the fat cow give you?" 

Student: "Homework!" 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

   

A small child asked his mother, "Mummy, how do lions make babies?" 

"Good gracious child," replied the mother,. "How should I know that?. Your father's a Rotarian." 

  

 

A group of Rotarians meet to discuss where they should hold their 10th Reunion dinner & decide that 

they should meet at the Gausthof zum Lowen restaurant because all of the waitresses have big breasts & 

wear low cut blouses. 

10 years later, for their 20th Reunion, the group meets again to decide where they should celebrate & 

they again agree to meet at the Gausthof zum Lowen because the food there is very good & the wine 

selection is even better. 

A decade later, for their 30th, they once again choose the Gasthof zum Lowen because they can eat 

there in peace and quiet & the restaurant is also smoke free. 

10 years later, at the 40th, once again they discuss where they should gather, & surprise! They all agree 

on the Gausthof zum Lowen because the restaurant is wheel-chair accessible & they also have an 

elevator. 

10 years later, the remaining members meet to celebrate 50 years in Rotary. They again discuss where 

they should meet for dinner. Finally it is agreed that they should dine at the Gausthof zum Lowe 

because they've never been there before. 

mailto:eblogg@bigpond.com

